
August 30, 2019 

Greetings Maple View Families: 

I hope that you had the chance to participate with WEB day and schedule pickup for 6th grade 

and schedule pickup for 7th and 8th grade.  We are very excited and prepared for Tuesday and the 

first day of school.  Our staff was back and in training this past week and are ready to get the ball 

rolling.  There are just a few reminders that I wanted to cover today so there is less confusion on 

Tuesday morning. 

Bus Info: if your student is riding the bus home on the first day of school, I would encourage 

you to let them ride to school as well.  If you bring them on the first day then unfortunately they 

will not know what bus to ride home in the afternoon.  We have just under 1100 students this 

year so the more students who know their bus number on the first day the less chaotic it will be 

for our students. 

The Maple View Middle School Open House will be this Thursday September 5th at 6:00 

PM.  You will have the opportunity to go to each of your student’s classes and meet their 

teachers, see the curriculum and ask a few questions.  We do this early to ensure that we get off 

to a positive start with our families.  I look forward to seeing you then. 

The first Friday of the school year, September 6th, is a full-day Friday.  Dismissal time is 2:30 

PM. 

Seventh and Eighth grade football and volleyball begin practice the first week of 

school.  There is still time to sign up but you will want to get out as soon as possible next 

week.  Mr. Oliver is the contact person if you have any questions.  MVMS 7th/8th grade 

Athletics  Volleyball Flyer 2019-2020.pdf  

Spirit Wear is now for sale - don't miss out! All orders due by 9/10/2019. MVMS Spirit Wear 

2019-2020.pdf  

I hope that you have big plans for the holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing all of our 

students on Tuesday morning. 

Go Bears! 

Andy 

  

Kenneth A. McGrath 

Principal 

Maple View Middle School 
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